
 
To: USD 113 Board of Education 
From: David Glynn 
Date: 7/13/20 
Re: Board of Education Building Report 
 
Building Highlights​: 
The custodians continue to clean and sanitize the building in compliance with guidelines for Covid-19.  In addition, 
general cleaning and summer maintenance tasks are taking place (deep clean carpets, painting, scrub and polish 
floors, etc.).  
Athletes and coaches continue with summer conditioning, weights, and clinics.  
Summer School concluded June 26th. 
 
Graduation​: 
The date and time for the 2020 commencement is Sunday July 26th at 5:30 PM.  Barring restrictions, the event will 
be held in the Varsity Gym. The following adjustments to the traditional ceremony have been communicated to 
graduates and families.  

● Members of the public not invited by a 2020 graduate are asked to ​not​ attend the ceremony. 
● Graduates are asked to limit invited guests to ​ten or fewer ​individuals. 
● Attendees are encouraged to wear masks. 
● There will be no in person vocal or band performance during the ceremony. 
● Graduates will be distanced from one another during the ceremony.  Families and guests are asked to 

distance themselves from others while seated in the bleachers.  Instructions will be posted. 
● The ceremony will be live streamed by Rainbow Communications.  A link will be made available.  

At this time, we look forward to an in person Graduation Commencement Ceremony as outlined above.  However, if 
we are unable to gather due to additional forthcoming restrictions, graduates will receive diplomas in an alternative 
ceremony which will take place ​outside of​ Sabetha High School on July 26th at 5:30 PM. Details of the alternative 
ceremony will be shared in a timely fashion if restrictions necessitate.  
 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted 
 
David Glynn 
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